
THE EAGLE'S NEST

                                   J U N E   2 0 2 2  

May was an awesome month, a lot of beautiful days and even a
brief taste of summer. Our Tuesday night fun scramble is off
and going and we have had several teams every Tuesday.
Come join the fun! If you call ahead to let us know you are
coming out it is greatly appreciated! Our Thursday Night
league is a month into competition and the guys are having a
blast! 

A great tournament is on tap for this month: The Father/Son
Challenge on June 11th. See flyer below for details.

Don't forget about our weekly specials: Manic Mondays, Ladies
Day Wednesdays and of course our twilight golf rates that start
at 2:00 pm every Tuesday through Sunday. 

The course is in exceptional shape thanks to the hard work of
Jonathan Luce and his crew. The pro shop has had a lot of
compliments lately on the course and that means a lot to us.
Jonathan and his crew are doing great work and we are lucky
to have him running grounds. 

The staff and I look forward to seeing everyone this month! 

E A G L E  C R E E K  
G O L F  C O U R S E
N E W S L E T T E R

T A B L E  O F
C O N T E N T S

Father/Son Challenge/ Group
Outings P. 2

  EC Weekly Deals/Hours P.3

J O S H  W E E K SA Message from the manager

  Memberships/Father's Day
Grounds Manager Info P.4



G R O U P  O U T I N G S  A R E
F I L L I N G  U P  O U R  C A L E N D A R !   

C A L L  T H E  G O L F  S H O P  T O
B O O K  Y O U R  O U T I N G  W I T H

U S !
C A L L  J O S H  A T  2 1 7 - 7 5 6 - 5 5 5 0
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Join us June 11th 
For a Great Event!
CAll the Golf shop 

 to sign up!
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Eagle Creek Weekly Deals

Twilight Rates
Tuesday-Sunday after

2pm



$25 with a cart

 
DAILY

HOURS
7AM-7PM



Memberships are still available for purchase!
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 a Message from Grounds manager Jonathan Luce 

We are continuing to improve the playing conditions of our course. The
grounds staff has started to aerate tees and will be starting to aerate
fairways in the near future. Our greens are really starting to heal up

nicely. Please remember to repair your ball marks on the greens, with
your help we can continue to improve our course and help provide our

members and guests the best playing conditions possible. 





Bring Dad out on Father's Day 
Sunday, June 19th


